
Archbishop Hutton’s
Primary School

We had a great time last week dressing up and

raising money for Comic Relief. Thanks for all of the

donations and to those people who bought raffle

tickets. We raised a fantastic £170 for the charity. 
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  a tree is known by its fruit

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

SUPER LEARNERSSUPER LEARNERS

Crag : 699
Hutton : 979
Senset : 707

Washington: 879

Mega Maths Hero
Class 1: Theo J Bagguley

Class 2: Leon Hughes

Class 3: Mason Milner

Class 4: Anna McFall

Super Reader
Class 1: Amelie Taylor

Class 2: Paolo Aziz

Class 3: John Aziz

Class 4: Seren Robinson

Learner of the Week
Class 1: Mia Postlethwaite

Class 2: Amelie Fairclough

Class 3: Archie Alty

Class 4: Toby Thompson

Writing Superstar
Class 1: Bronson Pickup

Class 2: Madeleine Spencer

Class 3: Sam Price

Class 4: Harry Shanks

March
Monday 28: Class 3 Swimming

Wednesday 30: Creepy Crawly Man visit

April
Friday 1: Break up for Easter Holidays

Friday 1: Class 1 and 3 trip to Leighton Moss

Tuesday 19: Back to School 

Thursday 21: St George's Day lunch

May
Monday 2: May Day Bank Holiday

Monday 9: Year Six SATS Week 

Wednesday 25: Queen's Jubilee celebration

Friday 27: School closes for half term

WELL DONE HUTTON

BORWICK HALL SCHOOL VISITBORWICK HALL SCHOOL VISIT
We had a fun filled time at Borwick Hall this week. KS2 visited

on Wednesday and took part in canoeing, climbing, caving

and adventure trail activities. KS1 were there on Thursday and

canoed on the canal, explored the caves and went on a tour

of the hall. More pictures re on the school website. 

The PTA Easter Bingo is  coming up

on Wednesday 30th March. This

event is always hugely popular and

gives you the chance to win lots of

chocolate. 

Mrs Robinson has the tickets for sale

in the office. If you are thinking of

coming, get a move on as tickets are

disappearing fast. 

EASTER BINGO FUNDRAISING EVENT 

As you know, we have had quite a few children off with
Covid19 before half term. 
The government's current advice is: Until 1st April, we will still
advise people who test positive to stay at home.
Here is our current guidance:
• Parents of children who are classed as medically vulnerable or
who live in a household with an immunosuppressed adult are
encouraged to contact their GP to discuss/arrange vaccination.
• If your child has Covid symptoms, however mild, keep them
home and inform school; LFT (Lateral Flow) test. If positive they
should self isolate.
• Keep school informed if your child tests positive on a LFD or
PCR test 
• If your child is a close contact with a positive Covid case we
will let you know so you can monitor symptoms and test for
Covid.
Thank you for your part in keeping everyone safe.

KEEPING US SAFE - COVID19


